
 
June 16, 2022 
 
 
Commercial Aviation Coordinating Commission  
 
 
RE: June 23 CACC Meeting and COVID Precautions 
 
Dear Commercial Aviation Coordinating Commission Members,  

Given a recent return to higher seven-day rates in new COVID-19 cases across a majority of counties in 
the state, and a high rate within Thurston County, I find that an in-person meeting with members of the 
public present cannot be held with reasonable safety for the 23 June CACC meeting. Thus, public 
participation will be limited to virtual attendance.   

Commission members wishing to attend in person will need to provide proof of vaccination ahead of 
time to Terri Palumbo over email to mailto:terri.palumbo@wsdot.wa.gov. As with past meetings, a 
virtual option is available through Microsoft Teams for both Commission members and members of the 
public.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Fleckenstein 
Chair, Commercial Aviation Coordinating Commission 
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